



Gdańsk, 21st March 2024

Rector prof. Krzysztof Wilde

Prof. Bradford Parkinson

Doctor Honoris Causa of

Gdynia Maritime University

Honorable Professor,

Please accept our warmest congratulations on the occasion of receiving a title of honor

of the Doctor Honoris Causa of the Gdynia Maritime University

Gaining the award of the Doctor Honoris Causa is an indisputable proof of recognition of Your great achievements in the development of technology. It is also a proof of Your wisdom, impartiality and integrity that are so important in taking the right decisions.

Dear Professor, please accept my best wishes of happiness and health in the years ahead, as well as many great achievements in engineering combined with happiness in personal life.

With highest consideration,

prof. Krzysztof Wilde, PhD, Eng.

Rector of the Gdańsk University of Technology